
Charlotte Department of Transportation 

Memorandum 
 

FAST – FRIENDLY - FLEXIBLE 

 

Date: 

 

March 25, 2013 

To: 

 

 

Tammie Keplinger 

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department 

From: 

 

 

Dennis E. Rorie, PE 

Development Services Division 

Subject:  Rezoning Petition 13-002: Approximately 110 acres located on the east 

side of Interstate 485 at the intersection of 

Sandy Porter Road and Interstate 485.  

 

 

CDOT has previously commented on the subject petition in our previous memoranda dated 

November 19, 2012, and January 7, 2013.   

 

We do not have any additional comments for the subject petition.  

 

If we can be of further assistance, please advise. 

 

cc. Brett Canipe (via email)  

     Brian Horton 

 


